LEGAL NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICK that the Board of Trustees of the Village of
Manorhaven will hold a Public Hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April
23, 2014 at Village Hall, 33 Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, New
York 11050 with respect to the Application of Cablevision Systems Long
Island Corporation, 1111 Stewart Avenue, Bethpage, New York, for renewal
of its cable television franchise with the Village of Manorhaven, At this
hearing, the Board of Trustees will hear interested persons who wish to
address the Board with respect to Cablevision’s compliance with the
requirements of the existing cable television franchise, and the community’s
cable related needs and interests for a new franchise agreement.

All relevant documents may be inspected at the office of the Village Clerk,
33 Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, New York during regular
business hours.

Following the completion of the public hearing, the April monthly
Board of Trustees will begin at 7:30 p.m.

Anyone planning to attend who requires special accommodations
because of a disability should notify the Village Clerk at least 48

hours prior to the meeting.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN

Liz Gaynor, Clerk-Treasurer
Dated: April 4,2014




